Welcome to Cornerstone Church!

Sunday, February 12, 2012  10:00 a.m.
“For where two or three are gathered in my name, I am there among them.”   Matthew 18:20
Chiming of the Trinity
                    Music Minister, 
Christine Tegeder                         
Word of Welcome!     “God is Good!  All the Time!”

Presentation of the Bible 
Responsive Call to Worship
 from Psalm 98:1-3
Praise Songs    “Because of Your Love,”  “I Love You, Lord”
Prayers of Confession and Time of Personal Silence  

Reverend Cromie


Assurance of Forgiveness







   Congregational Response “Great is the Lord”
A Reading for Valentine’s Day   




Annabel Hughes
Responsive Affirmation of Faith

  Worship Leader, 
Faron Trick

Children’s Time and Children’s’ Offering*


Jim Ryan 
  Congregational Response “Jesus Loves Me”

Ritual of Friendship (Print your name on Friendship Pads)

Announcements






Reverend Cromie

Joys & Concerns:  Prayers of the People
       
 
Reverend Cromie


The Lord’s Prayer

Time of Greeting

Hymn #376 “Love Divine All Loves Excelling”
Giving Thanks with our Offering of Gifts and Tithes


Offertory    “How Deep the Father’s Love for Us”         
Christine Tegeder

   Congregational Response   “Lord, You Are More Precious Than Silver” 


Prayer of Dedication   

Faron Trick
 

New Testament Reading: John 15:9-17
Message “All We Need is Love”      



Reverend Cromie
Hymn #372 “Lord I Want To Be a Christian”
Benediction  (Please join hands in a circle.)

* Children in 8th grade and under may leave for Sunday School
Welcome!  Cornerstone is a child friendly congregation—open to all.   Our thanks for our Ministry with the Deaf.  Sue Woolverton is our interpreter, and we appreciate her signing of the words and songs.  
Upcoming Services: Join us next Sunday 2/19 for the sermon “Spiritual Giftedness,” based on 1 Corinthians 12:1-11.  On Wednesday 2/22, there will be a joint Ash Wednesday Service at 7:00 at the Jackson United Methodist Church (68 Bennetts Mills Road).  We are pleased to welcome Amaury Tanon-Santos as our guest preacher on February 26, 2012 for our first Sunday in Lent.  He will be joined by his wife, Ruth-Aimée Belonni-Rosario to serve communion.  

“Sweets for Your Sweet” Church Ladies Valentine’s Bake Sale is taking place TODAY before and after worship.  Please support the church and purchase some treats!
New Member Class There will be a new member class on February 19th from 1-3 p.m. at the home of Lisa Capurso for those who are interested in making an official step by joining our church family.  Membership is for those who seek to belong, to be encouraged by other believers in Jesus Christ, and to find ways to develop your gifts for ministry.  Joining a church is the right step for a person who has made the decision to follow Jesus as Savior and Lord. Christians are designed by God to need to belong to a community of believers for encouragement and growth in their life of faith.  If you are interested in joining, please contact Pastor Courtney or Elder Lisa Capurso.
Our Thanks to our Elders as Members of our Session

2012  Sharron Smith, Jim Ryan, Barbara Dougherty, James Hughes
2013: Denise Mudalel, Lisa Capurso, Okoro Okparaeke
2014: Dominique Robert, Todd Moyer, Kellie Pushko, Bruce Thompson
Session Meetings are on the 2nd Monday of each month – the next meeting is Monday, February 13th, 7:00 p.m. 
Our Board of Deacons – thank you for your service!
2012 Laura Stone, Alice Jones (Secretary)

2013 Betty Thompson (Moderator), Laurie Wegner
2014 David Carlson
Next Meeting – Wednesday, February 15th, 7:00 p.m.
Pastor: Courtney Cromie, 732-928-2424, or 561-703-2263

Music Minister: Christine Tegeder, 732-232-9238

Director of Christian Education:  Kristen DiGirolamo, 732-657-7808
Treasurer: Gordon Connelly, 732-833-4264

Administrative Secretary:  Elizabeth Hughes, 732-833-6857
Administrative Manager:  Jim Ryan, 732-833-8514  
Nursery Care: Patti Miller, 732-928-3212, Margaret Rose Barschow
Shop Rite Gift Cards are available for you to purchase each Sunday before worship, and 5% of the purchase price goes directly to the church.  Thanks to all, we have raised $8105 for the Foundation Fund.  For more information, contact Vernice DaConceicao.

Confirmation Class Update The Confirmation season has begun!  We ask the church to pray for the Confirmation Youth and mentors during this season from February to May. The Youth will be received during worship on Pentecost Sunday, May 27th. The following are the 2012 confirmation candidates/mentors: Brandon Capurso/Bruce Thompson, John Varrelman/Don Welch, Marissa Tunis/Vikki Leach, Courtney Miner/Laurie Wegner, Shavonne Osiakwan/Michele Welch, and Madeleine Welch/Lisa Capurso.
Volunteers Needed for Sound Crew – People are needed to help set up the audio system on Sunday mornings before worship and to store it during the week.  A rotating schedule will be used so no one is overburdened.  Also, Youth volunteers are desired to help in sound setup and operation.  A great opportunity for a young person to be trained and learn about audio equipment!  If interested, please talk to Todd Moyer, Bob Wegner, or Pastor Courtney.
Women’s Bible Study meets on Tuesday mornings from 10:30 – Noon at the home of Elizabeth Hughes and led by Pastor Courtney.  The women are doing a new Beth Moore study called Daniel: Lives of Integrity, Words of Prophesy.  All women are welcome!  The next meeting is on Tuesday 2/14.  For more information contact Pastor Courtney.  
Men’s Bible Study meets on Tuesday evenings, 7:00 – 8:30 p.m. at the home of Bob Wegner, 413 Leesville Road, Jackson.  There will be no meeting on 2/14 - the next meeting is Tuesday, February 21st.  The men are studying the book of Philippians.  
Hospitality is in need of juice boxes, decaffeinated coffee, cookies and healthy snacks. A big thank you to Donnette Hubert for taking on most of the responsibility of preparing the Hospitality table as Dominique is now giving the Financial Peace University workshop on Sunday mornings.
Church Ladies will meet on Wednesday, 2/15 at Marye Barbagallo’s home at 1:00 p.m.  All women are welcome!  Please RSVP to Marye if you plan to attend.

Volunteers scheduled for next Sunday, February 19th:

· Set-up: Tim Woolverton 
· Greeters: Barbara Dougherty
Cornerstone Meets at McAuliffe Middle School
35 South Hope Chapel Road, Jackson
www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 140, Jackson, NJ   08527

732-928-2424. E-mail:  pastor@cornerstonechurchofjackson.org  
Cornerstone Presbyterian Church

A place where you can be who you are.

“Building Community on the Solid Rock of Jesus Christ”

Mission Statement:

We the people of Cornerstone

Are a part of God’s Grand Adventure to:

Ground our lives on the solid rock of Jesus Christ,

Build up each other in love through prayer, words and deeds,

And to create God’s community in Jackson and beyond.
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Sunday   February 12, 2012    10:00 a.m.
Youth Group (Grades 6-8)  Youth Group meets on Sunday evenings at DeBows Methodist Church from 6:00-7:30 pm.  Study, Games, Snacks, Fun, and Fellowship. Friends are welcome!  SNOW TUBING on February 20th in Big Boulder, PA.

Cornerstone Children’s Ministry & The DeBows Wesley Club meets on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the month, from 6:00 to 7:30 pm., at DeBows. This group is for children in K—6th grade.  The next meeting is on February 23rd.
Cornerstone Connection Newsletter:  Look for it in your e-mail on the first of each month. This is a great source to keep current with updated Cornerstone Presbyterian information.  If you do not receive it, please supply us with your email address, or let Elizabeth Hughes or Pastor Courtney know if you’d like to receive a paper copy.
Volunteers Needed for VIP Water Walk Cornerstone will be forming a team of 10-12 people to participate in the VIP (Villages in Partnership) Water Walk on April 27-28, 2012 to help raise money for creating irrigation systems for Malawi.  The event is sponsored by Allentown Presbyterian Church – it is a 24-hour walk (each team member walks a 2-3 hour shift).  We are looking for people who are willing to walk and help fundraise.  If you can participate in this mission project, please talk to Pastor Courtney or Denise Mudalel.  
Women’s Retreat The Presbyterian Church of Toms River is holding their annual women’s retreat April 27-29 at the Grand Hotel in Cape May.  Several women from our church went last year and had a fabulous time.  Note that this is the same weekend as the VIP Water Walk.  If you would like more information on the retreat, please talk to Elizabeth Hughes.  Deadline to sign up is March 11th.
Save the Date – Jackson Clean Communities annual spring cleanup will be on Earth Day, April 21.  We will need 2 teams of 8 people (16 total) to help pick up trash on our assigned roads – it usually only takes about an hour.  This is a wonderful opportunity to support our community and earn $600 for our church.  If you can help, please let Pastor Courtney know.  

Check out our web page: www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org.  Our thanks to our Tech Team for our power point each Sunday and for updating our website:  George Nebel, Elizabeth and James Hughes.  Are you a “Techy”?  We welcome your help.

New Bible Study and Fellowship time for adults and older teens with special needs will be starting this February. This group will meet twice a month on Monday evenings.  Bible study materials that will be used are appropriate for varying levels of cognitive disability. Please spread the word to any one you know who may be interested. (We also need volunteers to help!) This study/fellowship is being hosted by the Jackson United Methodist church.  If interested please contact:  the Jackson United Methodist church office at 732-833-8808 or Meredith Markov at 732-367-0751.

Youth Group (Grades 6-8)  Youth Group meets on Sunday evenings at DeBows Methodist Church from 6:00-7:30 pm.  Study, Games, Snacks, Fun, and Fellowship. Friends are welcome!  SNOW TUBING on February 20th in Big Boulder, PA.

Cornerstone Children’s Ministry & The DeBows Wesley Club meets on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the month, from 6:00 to 7:30 pm., at DeBows. This group is for children in K—6th grade.  The next meeting is on February 23rd.
Cornerstone Connection Newsletter:  Look for it in your e-mail on the first of each month. This is a great source to keep current with updated Cornerstone Presbyterian information.  If you do not receive it, please supply us with your email address, or let Elizabeth Hughes or Pastor Courtney know if you’d like to receive a paper copy.

Volunteers Needed for VIP Water Walk Cornerstone will be forming a team of 10-12 people to participate in the VIP (Villages in Partnership) Water Walk on April 27-28, 2012 to help raise money for creating irrigation systems for Malawi.  The event is sponsored by Allentown Presbyterian Church – it is a 24-hour walk (each team member walks a 2-3 hour shift).  We are looking for people who are willing to walk and help fundraise.  If you can participate in this mission project, please talk to Pastor Courtney or Denise Mudalel.  
Women’s Retreat The Presbyterian Church of Toms River is holding their annual women’s retreat April 27-29 at the Grand Hotel in Cape May.  Several women from our church went last year and had a fabulous time.  Note that this is the same weekend as the VIP Water Walk.  If you would like more information on the retreat, please talk to Elizabeth Hughes.  Deadline to sign up is March 11th.
Save the Date – Jackson Clean Communities annual spring cleanup will be on Earth Day, April 21.  We will need 2 teams of 8 people (16 total) to help pick up trash on our assigned roads – it usually only takes about an hour.  This is a wonderful opportunity to support our community and earn $600 for our church.  If you can help, please let Pastor Courtney know.  

Check out our web page: www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org.  Our thanks to our Tech Team for our power point each Sunday and for updating our website:  George Nebel, Elizabeth and James Hughes.  Are you a “Techy”?  We welcome your help.

New Bible Study and Fellowship time for adults and older teens with special needs will be starting this February. This group will meet twice a month on Monday evenings.  Bible study materials that will be used are appropriate for varying levels of cognitive disability. Please spread the word to any one you know who may be interested. (We also need volunteers to help!) This study/fellowship is being hosted by the Jackson United Methodist church.  If interested please contact:  the Jackson United Methodist church office at 732-833-8808 or Meredith Markov at 732-367-0751.
The Session voted at the Fall 2011 Retreat that one of our priorities was to continue building meaningful relationships with other denominations.  In response, we continue to work with DeBows Methodist Church for Youth and Children’s Ministries, and at Thanksgiving we combined with Jackson area churches for worship.  We also are working with Jackson United Methodist Church (JUMC) in areas of education for adults and worship.  We hope the members of Cornerstone will pray that God’s blessing will be upon these efforts.

LENT MID-WEEK WORSHIP AND STUDY 

Each Wednesday evening from February 22nd – March 28th and concluding with Maundy Thursday service on April 5th.  All services are 7:00-8:30pm. 

February 22nd Ash Wednesday - Led by pastors and members of both churches and organized by JUMC.

February 29 Lectio Divina – Worship, prayer, and teaching on this spiritual discipline; planned by the pastor and members of Cornerstone.

March 7th Fasting – Worship, prayer and teaching on this spiritual discipline; led by pastor and members of JUMC

March 14th Prayer and Healing – Time of study, prayer and worship led by the pastor and members of Cornerstone.

March 21st Mandela – Come experience worship, study and prayer of this spiritual discipline, led by the pastor and members of JUMC.  

March 28th Labyrinth – Time of worship, prayer, and teaching along with an opportunity to walk the Labyrinth, led by pastors of both churches.

April 5th Maundy Thursday – Tenebrae service reflecting on the last moments before and during Christ’s crucifixion; communion will be served, led and organized by pastors and members of Cornerstone.
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